REPORT OF THE DIRECTOR OF CORPORATE SERVICES

TO THE BUDGET COMMITTEE 

WEDNESDAY, 1ST NOVEMBER 2000
EXPENDITURE ON VOLUNTARY EARLY RETIREMENT

AND VOLUNTARY SEVERANCE
1. At the meeting held on 4th October 2000 members requested a report on the costs of voluntary early retirement and voluntary severance over the last four years.

2. The attached appendix shows the payments made for each of the four years 1996/1997 to 1999/2000 analysed between teaching and non-teaching staff. 
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